
Consumer Advisory - Buying the Right TV 
 
The DTV transition, the switch from analog to digital television, is approaching. 
Congress set the deadline of February 17, 2009 for the DTV transition. This means that 
on that date all U.S. television stations will stop broadcasting in analog format as they do 
now, and will transmit only in digital instead.  Consumers will benefit from digital 
technology that will provide improved picture quality and sound quality like that 
experienced at the movies. As a consumer, what should you consider in the purchase of a 
TV set? 
 
Read our new Advisory - Buying the Right TV: What Every Consumer Should Know 
http://www.fcc.gov/cgb/consumerfacts/dtvlabels.html 
 
 


